PEABODY
Peabody Plaza
peannd“ 701 Market Street
St. Louis, MO 63101-1826
314.342.3400

January 25, 2021

Tabetha Lynch

Colorado Division of Reclamation
Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Transmitted via email

Re: Foidel Creek Mine; C-1982-056
Proposed Bond Adjustment (SI-03) and Opportunity to Request Informal Conference

Dear Ms. Lynch:

Twentymile Coal, LLC has received notification of a proposed reclamation liability increase in accordance
with Rule 3.02.2(4)a. Twentymile Coal, LLC respectfully requests an informal conference with the
Division to discuss this proposed bond amount increase.

Please feel free to contact me at (970) 870-2718 or by email at mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com to
schedule the informal conference.

Sincerely,

Wlhiade looede

Miranda Kawcak
Manager, Environmental
Twentymile Coal, LLC

cc: Samantha Anderson-Peabody



